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After re-evaluating the spill on the MM line in Loco Hills we have discovered it may be at the 5 barrel impact line. Thus
we are providing you with the C141 and the remediation plan. We will be working closely with Randy Pair at the BLM on
the remediation. Please contact myself or Nick Case 575-802-5225 if you have any questions.
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Compliance Coordinator
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